
 

 
Confirmation 

Please join us this Sunday, May 5 for Dawson Stack’s confirmation.  The service begins at 9:30am. 
 

Danville Symphony Orchestra 

May 7 will be a busy day.  The whole school will be traveling to Danville High School for the Danville 
Symphony Orchestra performance.  Please make sure your permission slip is returned. 
 

Art Show / Spring Concert 
Notes went home on Thursday about our art show and concert.  Remember, this is a required event as the 
concert will account for part of your child’s band, choir, or chimes grade.  Dress code is as follows: 
     
            Girls - dresses or shorts/skirts with a bright collared shirt (polo or button up) 
            Boys - shorts or pants and a bright collared shirt (polo or button up) 
 

Baptisms! 
Being baptized on Sunday, May 12 are Taylor Lynn Childs-Higgins (TLS 1st-grader), Jackson Ray 
Isernhagen (TLS 2nd-grader), and Miley Dawn Isernhagen (TLS 5th-grader).  You are invited to attend the 
service and rejoice with our students and their families as they are baptized in Christ. 
 

Thank You 

Thank you to the drivers and volunteers who helped with our Field Day.  Another beautiful day made possible 
by our faculty and parents.  The scores will be tallied and awards given out at awards day on May 23. 
 

Unpaid Bills 

As the year comes to a close, please make sure you are current with your accounts.  If you owe for tuition, 
lunch, or before/aftercare expenses, please make arrangements to get those paid as soon as possible. 
 

Enrollment 
We are already in the process of making plans for next school year, and we want to include you!  If you have 
not yet enrolled your student(s), please do so right away. 
 

Closing Chapel / Awards 

Make plans to join us for the closing chapel service followed by the awards presentation on May 23.  Parents 
and families are invited to join us for breakfast from 8-8:30am, chapel at 8:30am, and awards at 9:15am.  
There is no aftercare that day. 
 

Save the Date 

Students and families are invited to attend the Service of Farewell and Godspeed for Mr. Yagow at 9:30am 
on Sunday, June 2, 2024.  Following the service, there will be a dinner and celebration of Mr. Yagow’s 43 
years of service.  Please RSVP to the school office by May 26.  All are encouraged to attend, and we are 
hoping to have a number of our students sing at the service. 
 

Dates to Remember 

5/7   - Danville Symphony Orchestra at Danville High School 
5/7   - Art Show, 6pm; Spring Concert, 6:30pm 

5/23 - Closing Chapel/Awards; Breakfast 8-8:30am, Chapel 8:30am, Awards 9:15am 

6/2   - Farewell Service for Mr. Yagow, Service 9:30am, Dinner following 
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